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We have greatly missed Mrs Brannen this half term and she has been so sorry 

to have not been part of the Christmas celebration. She has sent her love and 

best wishes to everyone and her hopes that you all have a very Happy Christmas, 

with some rest! She is getting better and we are very much looking forward to 

seeing her restored to full health after Christmas.  

 

Advent Food Collection 
 

Thank you once again for all your kind donations to The Wansbeck Valley Food 

Bank. We shall take your donations to the food bank by the end of this week so 

that food is available in time for Christmas. 

 

PE Spring Term 
 

Due to the availability of our coach, PE (gymnastics for the first half of the 

Spring Term) will be on Tuesdays. Please could all the children come to school 

on Tuesdays dressed in PE kit. Apologies for this change. 

 

Years 5 and 6 continue to have Upper Key Stage 2 PE with Miss Alderslade on 

Thursdays. As it is 'Outdoor & Adventurous' for the first half term, please 

could the Years 5 and 6 come to school dressed in outdoor PE kit with their 

uniform in a bag to change into afterwards.  
 

Thank you for all your kind donations this term 
 

We raised £57.91 for Save the Children on our Christmas Jumper Day and the 

PTA raised £654.00 from our Christmas Performances. Well done, and thank 

you to everyone involved!  

 

 

 

 



 

 

Walking Bus  
 

Walking bus will commence on Wednesday 27th February 2019. 

 

Swimming – Spring term  
 

Swimming will commence after the Christmas break on 7th January 2019 (first 

week back). 
 

Spring term 

 
We return to school on Monday 7th January.  
 
From all the staff and students at Whalton Primary School, we would like to 

wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary –  
 

 

Monday 7th January – School re-opens - spring term 1 

 

Monday 14th January – New Year Family Lunch 

 
 

A reminder that our School Newsletter is available on the front page of our website and under the Office 

section - Newsletters at www.whalton.northumberland.sch.uk 

 

 

http://www.whalton.northumberland.sch.uk/

